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MINUTES-DECEMBER 28, 2017
REGULAR MEETING
BOROUGH HALL, 6:30PM

CALL TO ORDER 6:45PM
Jacqui Hillman moved to call the meeting to order
In Attendance: Jacqui Hillman, Pam Boyd and Chris Parmigiani

CORRESPONDENCE & INVOICES:
There were no correspondences. Pam Boyd submitted a receipt for
Holiday Home Decorating Contest winner’s baskets.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES:

Pam Boyd made a motion to approve the minutes from the November
16, 2017 Regular Meeting, seconded by Chris Parmigiani and approved
by unanimous voice vote.

PUBLIC COMMENT:
There was no public comment.

YOUTH COMMISSION REPORT:
There was no youth commission report.

Christmas Tree Lighting-The Christmas Tree Lighting was very
beautiful and well attended according to Jacqui. The attendance has
increased over the past several years and the location of the Borough
Hall has become quite tight. It is difficult for parents to see their
children. It was mentioned about possibly moving the location to
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Veterans Park if permissible. It is something the Committee will look in
to for next year.

Home Decorating Contest- Homes were decorated beautifully. The 1%
place winner was Rich and Gloria Rast. Both Pam and Jacqui agreed,
that the sign used for advertising the contest in the past was great. They
could not locate the sign this year so there were only six homes on the
list. They will consider making a new sign for next year.

Basketball- Everyone agreed that Rich Colangelo is doing a great job.
Coaches, teams and referees are all in place and the shirts have been
ordered. Chris Parmigiani has offered to look at the Active League One
website, where people register for activities, to see if there could be an
easier system we could use.

Kinder Gym- Enrolment for the 2017/2018 Winter Kinder Gym session
is low. As of 12/29/17 there are only 3 kids registered.

Thank you letter for Tony Sherlock- Jacqui has asked Debbie Marchetti
to send a thank you letter to Tony Sherlock for his hard work and effort
in running the soccer program. This, was Tony’s last year running the
program.

OLD BUSINESS:
There was no old business

NEW BUSINESS:
There was no new business

ADJOURN:
Jacqui Hillman motion to adjourn. Pam Boyd seconds the motion,

meeting adjourned at 7:04pm.

Debra Marchetti
Recording Secretary



